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NOTICE 

This is for the information of all the students of 1st and 3rd Semesters FYUG and 

5th Semester TDC-CBCS that as many students will be appearing in the ADRE 

examination to be held on 15 September 2024, it has been decided that the 1st 

Unit Test will be held on and from 18 September 2024. The routine for the unit 

test will be uploaded shortly.  

Again, students having back papers in FYUG 1st Semester and TDC-CBCS 1st, 3rd 

and 5th semesters are asked to contact HODs of the respective subject in which 

they are having back. They will have to appear in the unit test for their back 

papers. They should contact HODs before the Unit Test begins, i.e., before 18 

September 2024. 

. 

 


